

general manager

17th April 2004

Dear Viji,

We would like to share this note to express our gratitude in hosting for us the deliciously wonderful 'Yellai Sappadu' at the Hotel.

Your keenness and your co-operation both in the kitchen and in the restaurant with all your personal attention devoted is sincerely appreciated, and we thank you again for the same.

We shall hopefully succeed in formulating your given recipes and your suggestions in our kitchens to match your level of culinary.

It would be our pleasure to welcome you back soon and we wish you many more success with your new publications.

Warm Regards,

V.V. Giri